

EAST GREENWICH TOWNSHIP SCHOOL DISTRICT

Andrea Evans, Superintendent

Gregory Wilson, Business Administrator

September 12, 2025

Dear East Greenwich Township School Community,

The first full week of the 2025-2026 school year has flown by! It's been incredible to witness how quickly our students have embraced their new routines and started forming meaningful connections with their teachers and classmates. The energy and enthusiasm for learning that's already evident in our hallways and classrooms is truly inspiring!

We are grateful to our entire school community for your understanding and flexibility as we've navigated the usual first-week adjustments together. Your patience and support have been instrumental in creating a positive start to the year. Thank you for being such an integral part of our success! Please find important information below.

Back to School Nights

Back to School Night provides an opportunity to meet our administrative and instructional staff, visit our classrooms and learn more about our educational programs. We welcome your participation! Back to School Nights will be held on:

Monday, September 15th: <u>Jeffrey Clark School Back to School Night</u>
Tuesday, September 16th: <u>Samuel Mickle School Back to School Night</u>
Please note, all students will be dismissed at 12:55pm on both days.

Bus Driver of the Month

Our Bus Driver of the Month Program highlights our bus drivers for their exceptional safety and service. If you would like to nominate a driver, please complete the nomination form linked <u>here</u>.

Cafeteria Information

If you would like to add funds to your child's lunch account, you may do so by sending in or dropping off **cash or a check** (made out to EGTS-Cafeteria) in an envelope clearly marked "Cafeteria". Or, you may use **My School Bucks** to deposit funds electronically. Please visit the <u>Food Services</u> section of our website for more information.

Family Mental Health Night

Our first Family Mental Health Night will be held on Wednesday, October 1st at 5:00pm in the Jeffrey Clark School cafeteria. We will learn about the power of affirmations and create positive affirmation bracelets or key chains. We hope you can join us! Click <u>here</u> to sign up.



EAST GREENWICH TOWNSHIP SCHOOL DISTRICT

Andrea Evans, Superintendent

Gregory Wilson, Business Administrator

Home & School Association

Please mark your calendar for the <u>EG Home & School Association's</u> first meeting on Tuesday, September 30th at 7:30pm via Google Meet. More information will be sent as the date approaches.

Jeffrey Clark School Preschool Playground Update

New preschool playground equipment has been installed at the Jeffrey Clark School, and it will be ready for our students to enjoy early next week.

Parent Portal Realtime Link App

Parents and guardians are able to view Parent Portal information in a mobile app. The *Realtime Link* app provides mobile access to information such as attendance and assignment grades. You can download the app and log in with your parent portal credentials. More information and help contact information can be found here.

Special Education Parent Advisory Committee (SEPAC)

The Special Education Parent Advisory Committee provides an opportunity for parents and guardians to have input into programs, practices and services which have a direct input on all special education students and their families. We are looking for new members for our SEPAC! If you are interested, please click here for more information.

Thank you for your continued support.	
Sincerely,	
Andrea Evans	